
 

THE UNIVERSITY OF THE THIRD AGE – MORAIRA-TEULADA 

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION FORM 

(Membership year runs from January-December) 

Name(s) – please print clearly 
 

(1) 

(2) 
 

Spanish Postal Area, e.g. Moraira, Benitachell 
 

Email(s) – please print clearly.  If we cannot record your correct email address, we will be unable to send you newsletters, etc. 

(1) 

(2) 
 

Spanish Phone Numbers – please print clearly 
 

Home: 
 

Please do not give us your UK phone numbers. 
                          (1) 
Mobile(s):           

                          (2)                        

My/Our main interests are 
 
 

I/We would be interested in forming a new group and becoming a Group Leader in the following subjects/activities 
and will contact the Group-Coordinator through the U3A website or at a General Meeting. 
 
 

Declaration 
 I fully understand that I participate in activities at my own risk and with my own insurance cover 
 I agree to comply with all terms and conditions of membership as laid down in the U3A Constitution 
 I confirm that I am NOT in full time employment 
 I agree to the above information being held on a computer database 
  

According to the provisions of Law 34/2002 of the Information Society and Electronic Commerce, and the Organic Law 15/1999 of December 13th, 
of Personal Data Protection, we inform you that your email address is contained within our automated database in order to transmit only 
information about activities promoted by U3A Moraira-Teulada. We also inform you that your data is not, nor will be, in any case provided to third 
parties. You may at any time exercise your right to access and modify your personal data by writing an email to 

membership-secretary@u3amoraira-teulada.org 
 

If you would prefer not to receive email communications from Moraira-Teulada U3A in the future, please email 
 membership-secretary@u3amoraira-teulada.org 

Signature(s) 
 
(1) 
 
(2) 
 

 
 
Date: 
 
Date: 

All information on Groups, Travel and Cultural Arts events is 
available on the website at www.u3amoraira-teulada.org or at 
our monthly meetings on the 1st Monday of the month. 
 
Changes in personal details must be sent to the Membership 
Secretary. 
 
For further information contact the Membership Secretary:  
pat.clarke@u3amoraira-teulada.org 
 

For office use only 
 
Membership Number(s) allocated: 
 
(1) 
 
(2) 
 
Records updated: 
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